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Ballina Byron Gateway Airport Health and Safety 
Update 
 
The Victorian Government has identified new venues of concern following the recent detection of a 
COVID case.  
 
In response to this announcement, NSW Health will be attending the Ballina Byron Gateway 
Airport from Thursday 4 February meeting passengers on flights from Melbourne. 
 
Staff will continue to screen passengers for any COVID-19 symptoms including temperature 
checks. All passengers arriving from Melbourne will be required to complete a declaration.  
 
The passenger declaration will be required for all NSW airports. Therefore Victorian passengers 
visiting Ballina via any NSW airport will be required to complete a declaration.  
 
Passengers who have visited a venue of concern, identified by the Victorian Department of Health 
and Human Services, will be required to have a Covid test and self-isolate until they received a 
negative test result. 
 
The Ballina Byron Gateway Airport currently receives one Jetstar flight from Melbourne per day. 
 
Under the latest NSW Health safety guidelines it is still a requirement for all passengers to wear a 
mask in NSW airport terminals and all flights. 
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